
Little Birch & Aconbury  

Joint Neighbourhood Development Plan  

 

The next meeting of the LB&A Steering Group will decide the start of the Public 

Consultation period for the Draft Plan. 

This period is to be a minimum of 6 weeks and is expected to begin in early 2018. 

Printed copies of the Draft Plan will be delivered to all the households in both 

parishes of Aconbury and Little Birch. It will also be sent to businesses in the area. 

Many national organisations, as well as local ones, will be sent an email directing 

them to Little Birch Parish Council's website, where a copy of the Draft Plan will be 

shown. 

Where possible, posters will display information in the two parishes. It is planned to 

have a 'drop-in' session for the benefit of all the residents in the area and anyone else 

who is interested. 

The policies described in the Draft Plan are based on the questionnaires returned. 

These were delivered to all residents and collected by volunteers - and we shall need 

volunteers again to distribute the printed copies of the Draft Plan. If you are able to 

help please contact Sophie Glover, Clerk to LB&A NDP Steering Group -  

littlebirchpcclerk@hotmail.co.uk 

The Steering Group's next meeting expected to be on Thursday 30 November at Little 

Birch Village Hall at 7pm. But keep an eye on the Village Hall notice board where the 

meeting will be advertised, as well as on the parish website as always, everyone is 

very welcome to attend. 

For more information and to be kept up to date, or to have notification of future 

meetings about Little Birch and Aconbury Neighbourhood  Development Plan check 

out the website – www.littlebirchparishcouncil.org.  
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